

St John's Highbury Vale C of E Primary School

Conewood Street, London N5 1DL

Tel: 020 7226 4906

E-mail: admin@stjhv.lslington.sch.uk
Head of School: Mrs Lindsey Hodgson
Executive Head: Mrs Tonnie Read

Monday 31st October 2022

Dear parents/carers,

On the morning of Wednesday 2nd November, Years 4, 5 and 6 will be travelling to Finsbury Park to take part in The Islington Primary Schools Cross Country Competition.

Please could you ensure that your child comes to school in their outdoor PE kit, a coat and have their school uniform in a separate bag for them to change into after the event.

Your child will NOT need a packed lunch but should bring a healthy snack and a bottle of water.

If you have any questions regarding the event or your child participating please contact me via Dojo or email.

Kind regards,

Sarah Cleary sport@stjhv.islington.sch.uk







